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Antonia Hover

From: Office Of Commissioner Clark
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 8:28 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: PETITION TO FIPUG MEMBERS : "DROP PROTEST" !! "APPROVE SALE AS 

NEGOTIATED" OF "VERO BEACH ELECTRIC TO FP&L"

Good morning, 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Nos. 20170235-EI and 20170236-EU. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
From: don stephenson [mailto:vitalabella6@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 12:43 AM 
To: jmoyle@moylelaw.com 
Cc: Carlotta Stauffer; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office Of Commissioner Graham; 
Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: PETITION TO FIPUG MEMBERS : "DROP PROTEST" !! "APPROVE SALE AS NEGOTIATED" OF "VERO BEACH 
ELECTRIC TO FP&L" 
 
Dear Mr. Jon Moyle, Indian River County Clerk and County Commissioners,   As a Senior Citizen and 
a DAV Homeowner, In Indian River County, living a couple miles outside the Vero Beach City Limits with no 
City Voting Rights, I am in favor of the Existing and Prior Approved, Negotiated Sale, of Vero Beach Electric to 
FPL, to provide ELECTRICAL SERVICE, to my home, my fellow neighbors and Indian County, as a whole, in its 
service to provide "AFFORDABLE POWER". Please hear the voices of all that live within this county, Drop 
the PROTEST To The SALE and let US, The COUNTY RESIDENCE, GOVERN OUR FUTURE and THE GROWTH 
OF OUR COUNTY with FP&L's Assistance.   Thank You,    Sincerely Donald L. Stephenson, Compass Pointe 
Resident, Vero Beach, Fl. 32966   




